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I am excited to submit my candidacy for a position on the Steering Committee of the Early Career 
Lawyers Community. As 2022 graduate from American University Washington College of Law, and 
third year associate at Nixon Peabody LLP, I understand the unique challenges and opportunities we 
face early in our careers. I am eager to contribute my skills and enthusiasm to help build a 
supportive community for all our members. 

My primary goals for the Community are to enhance networking opportunities, offer practical 
resources, and create a supportive community. I am hopeful that I, alongside my fellow committee 
members, can make this group a fantastic resource for all of us and provide a true sense 
of community. I look forward to the opportunity to help shape the future of the Early Career Lawyers 
Community. 

Thank you for your consideration! 

Sincerely, 
Maggie 
  


